

29th June 2020

Dear Year 12

Subject Ambassadors

As the Heads of Houses have recently been appointed for next year, we are now able to welcome applications for the role of Subject Ambassadors. If you are interested in becoming a Subject Ambassador, please write a letter of application stating which subject you wish to apply for and the reasons why you would be a suitable person to fulfil this role. The roles will vary from subject to subject so for any specific information on the role, please contact the Subject Leader in the subject that interests you.

Please submit your application to me via email to sin@rgshw.com and to Mrs Tan via her email to ste@rgshw.com. I will collate the applications and pass them on to the relevant Subject Leaders who will take up the application from there. You may apply for more than one role though this is often a sign that you are not wholly committed to one subject and this may count against you. You will clearly only be able to be appointed to one role.

If you have any further questions, please do email me. The deadline for applications is next Wednesday 8^{th} July.

Good luck!

Kind regards

Mr Noyes

01494551410

Facsimile